Dear Mr. Oakland, May 2,1991
Thank you for the award and the gift of a membership in
the MAA. I really appreciated the opportunity to present my
paper to a group such as yours. I hope that this will be the
first of many such presentations that I will give over my
mathematical career. Once again, thank you for the award

and membership.

Sincerely,
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Kevin Dennis




